
Friends of Harkness Memorial State Park, inc

May 14, 2020

P.O.. Box 10
Waterford, Connecticut 06385

Attn: Mike Mahoney
Yankee Remodeler
95 Truman Street
New London, Connecticut 06320

Re: Gift Receipt - 'Gift Shop' sign

Dear Mike:

Thank you for the generous contribution of time and material for the making of our beautiful 'Gift Shop'
sign—a value of $750 as indicated by your proposal of 2/12/20. Friends of Harkness, Inc . is most appre-
ciative of Yankee Remodeler's kind support.

Just today, the sign was installed, and it looks great! We are extremely pleased, especially knowing that
the sign board—made of high-density polyethylene—will provide many years of maintenance-free ser-
vice—an important consideration given its proximity to the harsh environment of Long Island Sound.

Again, many thanks to you and all the staff at Yankee Remodeler for helping us continue our mission of
preserving, restoring, maintaining, and promoting Harkness Memorial State Park.

With gratitude,

Jeanne L. Shelburne - President
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